
From: Jennifer Pedigo <jpedigo@goldenharvest.org> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/12/2014 1:54:56 PM 
Subject: RE: Golden Harvest Food Bank, Event Request

Good Afternoon Mrs. Veldran,

I just wanted to confirm that you have received my email and to see you needed any additional information in regard 
to the calendar request with Gov. Haley. Please feel free to contact me should you have any additional questions. 

Thank you,

Jennifer Pedigo

Jennifer Pedigo
Executive Assistant 

Office: 70^736-1199x202 
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From: Jennifer Pedigo
Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2014 11:23 AM
To: 'KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov'
Subject: Golden Harvest Food Bank, Event Request

Good Morning Mrs. Veldran,

My name is Jennifer Pedigo and I am the Executive Assistant to Travis McNeal, Executive Director at Golden Harvest
Food Bank. We received your contact information from Bill Hixon, a friend of Travis'.

Last week Travis met Governor Haley in North Augusta and was excited to support us in any way that she can. We are 
one of the four food banks in the South Carolina Food Bank Association and serve 30 counties, 11 of which are in 
South Carolina. In January we will have a Grand Opening for our new Anderson location. We currently distribute 
over 4 million pounds of food per year in the that area and with our new location we will increase that number.

We would like to ask Governor Haley to join us at our Grand Opening and help us raise awareness about hunger in
South Carolina. We are asking for some available dates that Governor Haley would be able to join us in January. If we 
can confirm a date that she could join us, we will be reaching out to persons like Tim Scott, Jeff Duncan, and local 
leadership.
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Governor Haley also expressed how she could help in other ways, Travis mentioned if the governor's office has any 
contact information on any larger business, we would appreciate anything that you could do to help us know who to 
contact.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any additional questions. 

Thank you,

Jennifer Pedigo


